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Welcome back! 

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Spring term — 2021 Newsletter 14th January 

We have had a really good start to the new term.           
The children have settled well and are working hard. 

 
Please remember all the latest guidance around COVID, 

testing and isolation, is published on our school website. 

Details are updated on the website as soon as we receive 

new guidance and we also send the new documentation in 

email form to ensure you have all the latest information.  

Thank you for keeping us updated too. Please continue to 
email us with positive test results, LFT or PCR, so we can 

make the appropriate arrangements for your child. 
 

Contacting your 
child’s teacher 

You are very welcome to e-mail 
your child’s teacher.  Please send 
any e-mails to admin@gbpa.org.uk 
and these will be passed on to the 
class teachers.  They will contact 
you by phone or by e-mail as soon 
as they are able to.  
Parent consultations will take place 
for Y1 to Y6 after half term; and you 
will be able to discuss how your 
child has settled in and the pro-
gress they have made.  

Also attached to this email: 
Spring term calendar dates 
Pupil choice menu 20 1 22 

NHS guide to local health services 
Parent and Toddler open morning flyer 21 1 22 

 Thursday 20th January 
 

We have a pupils choice menu 
for lunch this coming 

Thursday. 
Please see attached flyer for 

details. 

Our school value this half term 
is: 
 

Perseverance 

Just a quick reminder about parking. The carpark is for 
staff only, including before and after school. Access is 
needed at all times so please park safely on the road 

when dropping off and picking up your children 

Stars and Values published on Friday 
21st January 

We are holding a parent & toddler open morning in our 
after school club room on Friday 21st January. See at-
tached flyer. Please note we are unable to offer school 
tours during this session. Virtual tours can be booked by 

contacting admin@gbpa.org.uk 


